
In-Person/ 
Online
Community
Feedback
Meeting Date/Time:
June 22, 2021 at 6:30pm

Location:
South Side of Randall Park 
at 48th and Washington 
Ave (If it rains, we’ll meet 
at the Harman Center at 
Gailleon Park instead)

STAY Contact/Number:
Will Hollingbery
509-930-4566

PROPOSED 
RANDALL PARK 
SOUTH PUMP TRACK

go to:
www.progressivebikeramps.com/yakima

Bring your masks and bikes down to Yakima’s 
proposed location for a bike park and offer your 
input on the design. Afterwards there will be 
a bunny-hop competition and the winner will 
walk away with $100. 
If you can’t make it to the event, don’t worry: 
you can scan the QR code on this poster and fill 
out the bike park survey any time between now 
and July 6th! 
We can’t wait to gather your ideas and use 
them to design a world-class asphalt pumptrack 
for riders of all experience levels right here in 
Yakima!


